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Illgen, Richard

From: Illgen, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 11:37 AM
To: 'Carol Urzi'
Cc: Kernighan, Pat; Mendoza, Mandalyn; rachel ours; jackie valenzuela; 

gmowbray@yahoo.com
Subject: RE: KQED Forum on Nuisance Ordinance

Thanks Carol.  We’ll keep rolling the ball uphill to make this a better City. 
                                Richard 
 

From: Carol Urzi [mailto:curzi@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:09 AM 
To: Illgen, Richard 
Cc: Kernighan, Pat; Mendoza, Mandalyn; rachel ours; jackie valenzuela; gmowbray@yahoo.com 
Subject: KQED Forum on Nuisance Ordinance 
 
Richard, 
Just wanted you to know that I tried to get on air today to support the City's nuisance ordinance. Given the 
difficulty I and other Wallace St. neighbors had in getting help from the City to put pressure on the landlord to 
evict the tenants for illegal activities -drug dealing and car theft -on the premises, the nuisance ordinance will 
give the City additional tools to support law-abiding tenants and neighbors afflicted by criminal activities.  Prof. 
Iglesias's comments were based on false and irrelevant assumptions -clearly, he has never lived near a criminal 
scene like the one we had here.   
Thanks for your and Council President Kernighan's work in drafting and passing this ordinance. 
 
Carol J. Urzi 
Attorney at Law 

2620 Wallace St. 

Oakland 94606 

CELL  510‐914‐7449 

 

 
 

 


